The NRSP-1 Technical Committee appreciates the comments provided by the review team and has endeavored to respond to those comments in the revision of the original proposal submitted to NIMSS.  In particular, greater detail has been provided for the creation and operation of the CRIS Advisory Committee, especially the stakeholder membership.  Greater detail has also been provided to describe the assessment of outcomes, outreach methods, and the annual reporting of accomplishments.
